
Housing Authority of the City of Austin 

Established in 1937 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

CLOSING OF PROPERTY-SPECIFIC PUBLIC HOUSING WAITING LISTS 
 

Due to high demand for public and affordable housing in the Austin community, the Housing Authority of the City of 

Austin (HACA) has received a high volume of applications for placement on the public housing waiting list at HACA 

properties.  Due to estimated wait times greater than 36 months, HACA will be closing the following property-specific 

public housing waiting lists effective April 20
th

, 2017 at 5:00 pm CST:   

 

 Chalmers Courts  

 Rosewood Courts 

 Santa Rita Courts  

 Northloop Apartments 

 Gaston Place Apartments 

 Salina Apartments 

 

New applications for these waiting lists will not be accepted while the lists are closed. If you are interested in applying for 

one of the above mentioned waiting lists before they are closed, please visit www.hacaapply.org.  

 

The following property-specific waiting lists will remain open until further notice and applications will continue to be 

accepted for: 
 

 Booker T Washington – one, two, three, and four bedroom sizes 

 Lakeside (designated elderly/disabled) – efficiency, one and two bedroom sizes 

 Meadowbrook – two, three and four bedroom sizes 

 
 

For information on other local housing resources in the Austin area, please visit the HACA website at 

http://www.hacanet.org/resources/ 
 

HACA will regularly review the status of each property’s waiting list and monitor estimated wait times.  Public notice will 

be provided at least 30 days in advance of re-opening any waiting lists. 
 

The Housing Authority of the City of Austin does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, religion, marital status, familial status, 

national origin, age, pregnancy, disability, ancestry, or sexual orientation in the access to, admission into, or employment in, housing 

programs or activities. The position below has been designated to coordinate compliance with the nondiscrimination requirements 

contained in the Department of Housing and Urban Development’s regulations implementing Section 504. 
 

 Position: Pilar Sanchez, Vice President of Housing and Community Development 

             Address: 1124 S. IH 35, Austin, TX 78704 

                             Telephone: (512) 477-4488; TTY (800) 735-2989, o 7-1-1 

 

 

http://www.hacaapply.org/
http://www.hacanet.org/resources/

